
 

 

29th October 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Re: Key Events for Half Term 2 
 
I hope you had a lovely half-term break and are ready for what will no doubt be another busy term. We have 
an exciting line-up of events and learning opportunities ahead and anticipate further events to be added as the 
half term progresses. 
 
We know that keeping track of all the upcoming events can sometimes feel overwhelming, so we’ve created a 
helpful table outlining the key dates for this half term. You can also access this information anytime on the 
letters page of our website and the calendar section of our app which will be updated to include any additions. 
 

Date 
Year 

Group(s) 
Event Time Venue 

1st November 2024 All All Saints Whole School Mass 
11:15 

am 
School 

5th and 6th 
November 2024 

11 Year 11 Retreat All Day Total Fitness 

7th November 2024 7 Year 7 Tutor Evening 4-7 pm  School 

8th November 2024 10 Engineering Career Event 
8:55-
10:55 

am 
School 

11th November 
2024 

8 Year 8 Knife Crime Sessions 
8:55 – 

9:55 am 
School 

11th November 
2024 

All Remembrance Day Service 
11:00 

am 
School 

14th November 
2024 

Year 11 
Class of 

2024 
GCSE Prize Evening 6-7 pm  School 

20th November 
2024 

All Flu Vaccines All Day School 

20th November 
2024 

10 and 11 Blood Brothers Trip 1-5 pm Palace Theatre 

22nd November 
2024 

All  INSET All Day 
Off-Site – School 

Closed 

25th November – 
6th December 2024 

11 Year 11 Mocks 
Times 
Vary  

School 

28th November 
2024 

8 Year 8 Parents Evening 4-7 pm Virtual 

13th December 
2024 

N/A Local Parishioners Party 
11:15 
am – 

1:15 pm 
School 

20th December 
2024 

All Advent Service and School Closes 
12:15 

pm 
Off-Site – School 

Closed 



 

 

 
Please be aware that it is sometimes necessary to change the dates of events and in rare circumstances, cancel 
them. We will endeavour to give as much notice as possible should this be the case and would appreciate your 
understanding in this matter. 
 
We encourage you to visit our website regularly, especially our news page, to stay updated on the latest 
happenings at St. James’. If you’re not already following us on Twitter, please join us @StJamesCheadle for 
regular updates, information, and helpful links.  
 
Thank you for your continued support and please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any queries. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Miss K Bowers 
Headteacher’s PA 


